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A recent Department of Health and Human Services proposal to review 
regulations every 10 years may mean good things for the device industry, 
said David Hoffmeister, partner, Wilson Sonsini Goodrich & Rosati.

“Any time that you would reduce regulations, that's a good thing for manufacturers. If you 
reduce the compliance and regulatory requirements, products would be coming to market 
quicker and companies would be able to raise money faster. And they'll be able to save lives 
sooner than at the end of the day. It would be only good news.” – David Hoffmeister, partner, 
Wilson Sonsini Goodrich & Rosati

Find out more: Experts: HHS Review Proposal May Free Industry From Regulatory Red Tape
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